

Larchwood Gardens Pilgrims Hatch Brentwood Essex CM15 9NG



T: 01277 372450 E: office@larchwood.essex.sch.uk W: www.LarchwoodPrimary.co.uk

Headteacher: Mr.S.Bowsher

13th July 2022

Dear Parents / Carers

As we approach the end of the academic year we wanted to update you on a number of events taking place.

Thursday 14th

Sunflower competition deadline for entries to the office.

Year 6 production to parents 1:45pm and 6pm (Year 6 parents only).

Reports sent home – this will include details of your child's teacher next year.

Saturday 16th

'Picnic in the Park' with the LPPA 12:00pm to 4:00pm. £3 per adult. Entrance to field via staff car park.

Monday 18th

Move up morning – children spend the morning in class with their new teachers.

Celebration evening – 4:30pm until 7:00pm. Parents / carers can come at any point during this time to look at their child's books, speak informally to the class teacher, visit the new classroom and teacher and look around the school.

Pabulum, our caterers, will be in the hall offering samples of some of the delicious meals we offer and cold drinks will also be available. The book fair will also be in the hall and our governors will also be on-site throughout the evening with a brief survey to complete.

Tuesday 19th

Year 6 BBQ at lunchtime – they will not need a lunch booked on this day.

Discos – This is subject to the weather as it is currently forecast to be extremely hot. Reception will be with Micky B from 2:00pm – 2:45pm, Year 1, 2 and 3 from 4pm-5pm, Year 4, 5 and 6 from 5:30pm – 7pm (Year 6 have an extra half hour until 7:30pm). Entrance from the top gate with £3 payable on the day.

Thursday 21st

Last day of term.

Please note that the first day back in school is Friday 2nd September. All children from Year 1 to 6 are expected back on this day.

Mr S Bowsher Headteacher

